
 
 

 
 
 
 

                                                                  
 
March 13, 2017                               
 
 
Honorable Rhonda Halbrook    
Mayor, City of Melbourne 
P.O. Box 800 
Melbourne, AR 72556 
 
RE:  NPDES Permit No.:  AR0020036, AFIN:  33-00026 
        Corrective Action Plan Approval 
   
Dear Mayor Halbrook: 
 
The ADEQ Office of Water Quality has completed a review of the January 11, 2017 
Corrective Action Plan (CAP) and milestone schedule submitted by the City of 
Melourne. The Office of Water Quality has no objections to the CAP.   
 
Please submit the following progress reports to the Enforcement Branch as the City of 
Melbourne implements the CAP: 
 

 Progress Report- Due 04/15/2017 
 Progress Report- Due 08/15/2017 
 Progress Report- Due 10/15/2017 
 Compliance Achieved Report- Due 02/01/2018 

 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to 
contact me at 501-682-0630 or you may e-mail me at anderson@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Alan Anderson  
Enforcement Analyst 
Office of Water Quality 
Enforcement Branch 
 
 
 
 


